
January 2016 YN eLetter 

Happy New Year Young Numismatists (YNs) : 
 

Wow! It is 2016!  Does it look and feel like a new year to you? 

  

Welcome to the your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Youth Numismatics January E-Letter.  We will have 

the next AWARD WINNING meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday January 8, 2016.  We had 5 YNs and 5 adults at November's 

meeting.   Who will be at this meeting?  Let me know!  

 

During our December meeting we had “Fun with Coins Part II".   We all had fun playing games with coins.  AJ 
and Mark tied with catching 20 coins off their elbows!  Sculptures were made with Coin Builders and Coin 
Hockey was played!  Also, December was our Christmas party!  We all enjoyed the feast served up by Chef 
Mike (Co-President of WCNS).  And, as tradition started in 2010, all YNs received a roll of uncirculated cents 
from that year: 2015. 
  
At this meeting, we will have “As Seen on TV”!  What!  What happened to the schedule in last month's YN 
email?  Guess what?  It was subject to change and it did!  The 70th anniversary of the club will be during the 
June Meeting!  "As Seen on TV" will discuss the advertisement and sale of coins by television!  See HSN (Home 
Shopping Network) for one of the most popular coin shows.  Watch Tuesday night 7-8 and 8-9 P.M. 
  
This week’s links of numismatic interest is the "About 

Coins":  http://coins.about.com/od/coinbuyingadvice/qt/bad_coins.htm and "The Fun Times 

Guide" http://coins.thefuntimesguide.com/2008/10/shop_at_home_coins-2.php  (When visiting websites, always be 

careful before clicking on links or signing up for any information, emails, or websites!) 

 

Below is a image of As Seen On TV: 

 

 

http://coins.about.com/od/coinbuyingadvice/qt/bad_coins.htm
http://coins.thefuntimesguide.com/2008/10/shop_at_home_coins-2.php


For December’s Show and Tell: 
  
Adrik  :  a 2005 series copy  of a $1000 bill with President Cleveland...It Rocks! 

Maria:  a necklace made of 14 British coins...Groovy Baby! 

Allison:  Golf token found in a Coin Star machine...Fore! 

Allison/Dave:  a Challenge Coin from Dave's Friend from the Iraq 10th Battalion 10th infantry...It's Personal! 

 

Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to share with the club. It is 
O.K. if you do not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or forget to bring something. 
  
Always remember to bring your Short Snorter to our meetings.  You never know when you will be asked to 
present your Short Snorters to receive a prize.  
  
Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential (subject to 
change) upcoming meeting topics: 
  
January:  As Seen On TV 

February:  Love etched in stone, err metal! 

March:  Hobbies 'r' Us 

April:  Portraits of Liberty:  Icon of Freedom 

May:  Summer Adventure!!!!!!! Grab your watch! 

June:  Special 70th Anniversary of WCNS 

  
We meet at St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site 
at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters.   
  
Let me know if you have any questions or will not be able to attend.  Please contact me anytime you have 
questions or want to discuss coins etc… 

See you on Friday, 
Mark 

 

http://worcestercoinclub.org/

